
 

15 November 2016 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

____________________ has been selected to represent the school in the English Football League 
Girls’ Cup Competition. 

Schools are invited to send teams to the local stage of the English Football League Girls’ Cup 
Competition, whereby the winners will progress to the Area Finals and will represent Notts County. 
Progression from that will lead to the Regional Finals and then onto the Grand Final to be held at 
Wembley in April, 2017. 

The date of the competition is Thursday 24 November, 9.45am – 12pm and will be held at Gresham 
Sports Ground, Wilford, Nottingham. We will be travelling to and from the venue by our school mini 
bus and there will be no cost incurred. 

As the competition is during school time, I would ask that you support us in ensuring that your 
daughter approaches her teachers to catch-up on any class work and homework she will miss. 

Representing the school in any format is a huge honour and an enriching experience. I greatly 
appreciate your support in encouraging your child to participate in this event. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Kaye Singleton-Jones 
Lead Teacher of PE 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Please return to Mrs Singleton-Jones by Friday 18 November 2016 

English Football League Girls’ Cup Competition. 

I give/do not give* permission for _________________________ to take part in the English Football 
League Girls’ Cup Competition on Thursday 24 November and I will encourage my daughter to 
approach her teachers to catch-up on any class work and homework she will miss. 
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Guardian) _________________________________________ 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 


